
N e w  L i f e  O f f i c e
2 6 0 - 2 0 0 - 1 3 7 2

M e a l  M i n i s t r y
2 6 0 - 5 1 9 - 3 6 3 7

W o m e n ' s  L i f e  H o u s e
2 6 0 - 2 0 0 - 1 0 9 1

M e n ' s  L i f e  H o u s e
2 6 0 - 3 8 8 - 0 0 2 9

I f  y o u  w o u l d  l i k e  t o

f i n a n c i a l l y  s u p p o r t

t h e  m i n i s t r i e s ,

p l e a s e  s e n d

f i n a n c i a l  g i f t s  t o
N e w  L i f e  M i n i s t r i e s

3 1 3  E .  F r a n k l i n  S t r e e t

H u n t i n g t o n ,  I N  4 6 7 5 0

CONTACT US

M A Y  2 0 2 2

On May 19, we invite you to join us for our annual Spring

Banquet. This is a one-night charity event held at the

Huntington PAL Club. This year our goal for the event is to raise

$50,000 to help New Life Ministries continue to help people. 

We are blessed to have Steve Kimmel from the Huntington

County Chamber of Commerce as our MC for the night. He will

lead us through opportunities to hear more about the ministries

from Jimi Staton (director of New Life Ministries), a financial

partner, a resident from the Men's Life House, and a couple of

the current women from the Women's Life House. There will

also be a meal during this event.   

If you are interested in attending, we ask that you RSVP by

visiting https://www.newlifeministries-indiana.com/spring-

banquet/ or contact us at 260-200-1372. Tickets are $35 per

person or $280 for a table that seats 8. If you are interested in

sponsoring the event, please contact us at 260-200-1372.

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this

event and we look forward to seeing you there. 

AN EVENT YOU WILL NOT WANT TO MISS
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MISSION TEAM IMPACT: REDLAND BAPTIST CHURCH,

GEORGIA

MISSION TEAM IMPACT: HILLCREST BAPTIST CHURCH,

OHIO

Redland Baptist Church sent a mission team of fourteen

individuals, who were mostly youth-age kids, to serve in

Huntington from April 3-8. This team was eager to get to

work right away, and they were encouraging and a blessing

to us during their time here.

While here, this team worked on many different projects.

One project was finishing putting up the drywall on the

ceiling by the balcony in New Life Fellowship. Another

group worked on building and improving the front porch of

the Men's Life House. When the weather was a little

warmer, a few members of the team worked on updating

the landscaping at the Women's Life House. This group also

served dinner at the Meal Ministry every night. The youth

were eager to talk with those who came down for a meal

and they even got to cook their final night in town.

Their excitement to serve was a blessing to see and we

hope to see this team back again next year. 

It was great to have Hillcrest Baptist Church join us again

for another mission trip on April 26 and 27. This group

was a smaller group, but they were extremely skilled in

construction and were able to complete some tasks that

required specific sets of skills.

While here, this team finished some flooring updates in

New Life Fellowship Church, replaced a door for the

office in the Men's Life House, replaced three windows at

the Men's Life House, and more. This team was only here

for two days, but they were able to accomplish many

projects for New Life and we are grateful for their

continued help in all our projects. 


